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Planning Application comments have been made. A summary of the comments is provided below.
Comments were submitted at 3:20 PM on 26 Nov 2017 from Mr John Perriss.
	Application Summary

	Address:
	Miramar Cottage 5 The Colony Colony Road Sibford Gower Banbury OX15 5RY 

	Proposal:
	Alterations to existing building to form single dwelling house; demolition of unlisted buildings in the Conservation Area 

	Case Officer:
	Matthew Coyne 

	Click for further information



	Customer Details

	Name:
	Mr John Perriss

	Email:
	

	Address:
	West Town House, Woodway Road, Sibford Ferris OX15 5RF



	Comments Details

	Commenter Type:
	Neighbour

	Stance:
	Customer made comments in support of the Planning Application

	Reasons for comment:
	

	Comments:
	We are neighbours of the property and can see it from our property.
The existing property is a redundant agricultural building with no chance of having any future use in farming. The paddocks in adjacent properties are now effectively used as garden extensions. It is of no architectural merit and is roofed with asbestos, unattractive and potentially a health risk.
The proposed conversion to a new house would seem a sensible action. It will provide another modestly sized home at a time of housing need and be more attractive than the existing structure whilst in no way detracting from the conservation area.
We support the application.

John and Penny Perriss




